
 

BEDFORDSHIRE COUNTY NETBALL ASSOCIATION 

Thank you to all athletes who attended Part 1 of the Under 15 Screening on September 12th 2022.  

Congratulations to the athletes listed below who have been successful in reaching Part 2 of the 

Under 15 Screening on the 10th October 2022 (this has been amended due to the State Funeral on 

the 19th September)  

 Please arrive at Redborne School and register at 5.45pm. The Screening will be from 6.30pm-

8.30pm  

 If you have been unsuccessful, thank you for attending. Continue to work hard to develop 

your netball and your other sports at school and club.  

 If you would like feedback please contact : Maggie Jackson via email 

margaretjackson5654@gmail.com by September 19th 2022 

UNDER 15 ATHLETES TO ATTEND ON THE 10th October 

1 Bethan Ashdown 25 Jenna Nethersole  

2 Zara Booth  26 Ella Newton Smith  

3 Katie Burgess  27 Nia Onagoruwa 

4 Eleanor Cardwell 28 Esme Pheby  

5 Catie Clarke  29 Chloe Piggott  

6 Alessandra Coladangelo 30 Elizabeth Powell 

7 Orla Crowe  31 Eloise Raynor  

8 Alexandra Day  32 Summer Sanchez  

9 Jazmin Delpratt  33 Florence Sibbald  

10 Esme Detheridge  34 Evie Simpson  

11 Destinee De Soussa  35 Erin Sparrow  

12 Layla Bo Dwyer 36 Lowri Stansfield  

13 Tallaluh Dwyer  37 Eva Tiana  

14 Jessica Falconer  38 Zara Thorning Curtis 

15 Imogen Fay  39 Isobel Tillin  

16 Emma Gatward  40 Annabel Wade 

17 Jessica Goff  41 Ria Webb 

18 Surrianne Griffith  42 Sherelle Weekes  

19 Katherine Kelley  43 Yvie Wells  

20 Ava Kelly  44 Agyeiwah Yeboah 

21 Ella Kennedy    

22 Seren Majed   

23 Lily Marsden    

24 Caitlin McNally    

    

Katy Mayhead  - Following injury at the beginning of the session to retrial once fit 

 


